


 
 

2) I'd also like a summary of each adverse event reported in the 2023/24 year, similar to 
what used to be reported to Wairarapa DHB. 

We have transferred your request for a summary of each event from the 2023/24 year to Te 
Whatu Ora | Health New Zealand (Health New Zealand) to respond to, in accordance with 
Section 14 of the Official Information Act. You will hear further from Health New Zealand 
concerning your request. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
Dr Peter Jansen 
Chief Executive 
Te Tāhū Hauora Health Quality & Safety Commission 
 




